THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON





Mr. Craig Sward Avenue Bozeman, MT 59715-3459

59715+3459 Iddddaladadbdaladadbdddadddaddd

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 13, 2000

Mr. Craig Sward

d Avenue Bozeman, Montana 59715-3459

Dear Craig:

Thank you very much for your letter. It's important for me to know the views of individuals throughout our nation, and I'm glad you took the time to write.

My Administration remains committed to promoting fiscal responsibility while addressing the needs of our people. We are working hard to widen the circle of opportunity in America and to prepare our nation for the challenges of the new millennium. I appreciate having your input on the important issues we face, and I encourage you to remain involved. Together, we can make a difference.

Sincerely

Prin Clinton